Dear Council Members,

I write to you with a huge heavy heart!! To find out about the proposed plans to the Borough in which I have lived for the past 20 years, and moreover by accident is a absolute disgrace. How can a consultation take place without residents being made aware.

Enfield is such a wonderful mix of residences and open space, with good shopping facilities. To take this away to make a congested over populated area needs to be reconsidered. Our youth are already struggling with the limited space available to them.

There are other areas in the country that should be able to share the burden of development.

I object strongly to the development of high rise buildings and knocking down many of our local supermarkets. You are employed to represent your constituents not as arbitrary decision makers. If these plans are allowed to go ahead the damage to this Borough will be unprecedented!

I would be most grateful if this decision can be carefully reconsidered.

Yours sincerely